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9th February 2023 

 
 Wednesday, 19 April 2023 

 
 

Dear Residents, Families & Friends at Whiddon Narrabri 

Firstly, I hope that everyone had an enjoyable Easter and time with family and friends. I would like to 
take this opportunity to update you on the following please; 

Announcement – Farewell Abraham: 

This week we say farewell and thanks to Mr Abraham Nyanzero who has been leading the team at 
Narrabri Jessie Hunt since Sara Cameron commenced her Maternity Leave. It has been a pleasure 
working with Abraham who has bought his passion and commitment to our residents and team 
members and wish him the very best for his next exciting opportunity. The team will farewell 
Abraham officially with a Morning Tea on Thursday. 

 Interim DCS Mr Vincent Connolly: 
 
From next week Mr. Vincent Connolly will be providing Clinical and Operational Leadership to both 
Narrabri Robert Young and Jessie Hunt. Vincent has been with us for several weeks now based 
predominately at Robert Young. Vincent, Renuka and the Senior Clinical Leadership team will be 
your first point of contact until we welcome Mr Colin McDonald to the role of Acting DCS for 
Narrabri from 1 June 2023 through to April 2024. 
 
Whiddon Strategic Roadshow – Visit to Narrabri May 3 & 4 May: 
 
I am pleased to advise that several members of the Whiddon Executive and Senior Leadership Team 
will be visiting Narrabri and are looking forward to meeting with residents, families and staff at the 
following times and we look forward to as many people as possible joining us for these sessions 
 

• Robert Young – Wednesday 3 May at 2:30pm 

• Jessie Hunt - Thursday 4 May at 10:30am  
 
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to get in touch with the team at Narrabri or please 
don’t hesitate to contact me on the phone or email below 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sally Renshaw  

Regional General Manager - RAC Greater Sydney and North West NSW 

0436 659 935    s.renshaw@whiddon.com.au 
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